

February 3, 2020

OMNIVISION UPDATE Wuhan Coronavirus Outbreak Impact

Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

OmniVision is closely monitoring the Wuhan coronavirus outbreak. OmniVision's operations team plans to provide an updated manufacturing output plan as well as an updated plan regarding shipping operations for shipments in and out of China by February 6, 2020. As of today's date, we know that current activities in China will be impacted at least one week due to the Chinese government extension of the CNY holiday shutdown.

Consistent with the Chinese holiday extension, OmniVision China offices will be closed until the end of the day February 9, 2020. Our Wuhan office will be closed until the end of the day February 14, 2020 based on the recent pronouncement from the Governor of Hubei Province. OmniVision China offices are likely to remain closed should the national holiday be extended further, however, most of our customer interfacing teams in China will be working from home to minimize the impact to customers.

OmniVision worldwide offices outside China will remain open. If you have specific questions, please contact your OmniVision sales lead and/or the OmniVision general manager for your region.

Best regards,

Michael Wu

Senior Vice President, Global Marketing and Sales

OmniVision Technologies, Inc.